
 

July 25, 2021 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“There is a boy here who has five barley loaves and two fish; 
  but what good are these for so many?”  

 Then Jesus took the loaves, gave thanks, 
 and distributed them to those who were reclining, 
   and also as much of the fish as they wanted.  



Parish Directory 
 

20710 Colgate 
Dearborn Heights, MI  48125 
 

WEBSITE: 
www.stmariagorettiparish.com 
 

FACEBOOK: 
www.facebook.com/groups/
st.mariagoretti48125 
 

Parish Office 
Phone: 313.562.5356 
Fax: 313.562.0058 
 

Parish Staff & Leadership 
 

Pastor 
Rev. David Lesniak  
pastor@smgoretti.com 
 
Senior Deacon 
Rev. Mr. Lawrence Girard 
 

Parish Deacon 
Rev. Mr. Regis Buckley 
deacon@smgoretti.com 
 

Parish Office Manager 
Ext. 303 
parishoffice@smgoretti.com 
 

Faith Formation Office 
Jan Russell - DRE 
DRE@smgoretti.com 
FaithForm@smgoretti.com 
313.563.0960 
 

Director of Liturgy & Music/ 
Bulletin Editor 
Linda Phillips  
music@smgoretti.com 
bulletin@smgorettti.com 
 

St. Vincent De Paul Food Pantry                                               
Ext. 309 
Matt Kulczyk        
Direct Number:  313.563.3970 

Mass Intentions  
 

Monday, July 26th 
8:00am Mass 
No intention offered 
 
6:30pm Mass 
†Gerald Haliburda Jr.& Gerald Haliburda, Sr. by 
family 

†Piwowar family members by the Piwowar family 
 

Tuesday, July 27th 
8:00am Mass 
No intention offered 
 

Wednesday, July 28th 
8:00am Mass 
†Robert Favot by Mrs. Julia Klotz 
 
Thursday, July 29th 
8:00am Mass 
No intention offered 
 

Friday, July 30th 
8:00am Mass 
No intention offered 
 
Saturday, July 31st 
4:00pm  
•For the people of the parish, both living and 
deceased. 

 

Sunday, August 1 
8:00am Mass 
†Joseph John Gallagher by family 
 
10:00am Mass 
†Jim Cayley by family 
†Helen Piwowar by the Piwowar family 
†Rudolph & Lena Schwartz by family 
 
 

5:00pm Mass 
†Mary Napier by Mr. & Mrs. John LaCroix 
†Connie Morelli by Pete Girardi 
 
 

† Denotes Deceased 

Sanctuary Lamp 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns  
brightly this week in remembrance of: 

 

†Mickey Holuta  
Requested by family 

 



Weekend Masses 
 

Saturday:   4:00pm 
Sunday:   8:00am, 10:00am & 5:00pm 
 

Daily Masses 
Monday through Friday: 8:00am 
Monday Evening: 6:30pm  
First Friday: 12:00pm 
First Saturday: 8:00am  
 

Confessions 
Saturday:  3:00 - 3:30pm  
 

Holydays 
TIMES TO BE DETERMINED 
 

Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament 
Each Monday, beginning at Noon, ending prior to 
6:30pm Mass 
 

Baptisms 
Contact Parish Office for arrangements.   
Pre-Baptism Class required. 
 

Marriages 
Please contact Parish Office at least six (6) months in 
advance. 

Staff members are in the office during  
regular business hours, however,  

the parish office remains closed to 
visitors until further notice  

 

Calls after hours should be limited 
to emergencies only.  

 
Monday - Thursday:    

9:00am - 12:00pm and  
(The office is closed daily for lunch  

from 12:00pm - 1:00pm) 

1:00pm - 4:00pm 
Friday: CLOSED 

The Parish Office will be  
CLOSED EACH FRIDAY  

during the summer. 
 

 

If you need to contact the parish office,  
please call during regular business hours.  

 
You can also reach out to the  

parish office by email: 
parishoffice@smgoretti.com 

Parish Office Hours  

The Parish Office will be  

CLOSED  

EACH FRIDAY 
during the summer months 

Calls after hours should be limited  
to emergencies only.  



Summer Home Program 

 

 

 

Call the Faith Formation office at  

313-563-0960 if your child needs  

to catch-up on their Faith Formation 

Classes. We can begin your home 

summer program as soon as possible.   

Lectors 

Attention Please: 

The new schedule for August is available in the 

sacristy for you to pick up.  There will also be a 

list of the current Lectors with phone numbers.  

In the event your name is not on the list please let 

me know as soon as possible so that you can be 

added.  There is also an attendance sheet for you 

to check in when you are Lector or if you are 

substituting.  Please take a copy of the new 

schedule and the list of Lectors.  In the event that 

you cannot serve on the assigned day, please 

contact one of the other lectors to substitute for 

you.  There will be a meeting of all Lectors during 

September.  A specific date will be forthcoming.  

Thank you for service to the Parish. 

Dave Griswack   313 999-5144 

 david.griswack@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

If you have already turned in your name to be a 

Minister of the Eucharist, I just wanted to let you 

know there is no specific date for the resumption 

of Ministers.  We are hoping it will be in the near 

future.  However, we need you name and phone 

number so when the time comes we will have the 

names of everyone wishing to serve and a 

schedule will be instituted  Thank you for your 

interest and future service.  We will keep you 

posted as things progress. 

Dave Griswack   313 999-5144 

 david.griswack@yahoo.com  



Monday is the Feast of Saint Anne, the mother 
of The Blessed Virgin and the grandmother of Our 
Lord.  For several reasons, this Feast has great 
significance for me personally and for the 
Archdiocese of Detroit.  For me personally, the 
Feast falls on the day after my birthday and our 
family always went to Mass at Saint Anne’s in 

Detroit for the celebration. Many great memories!  In addition, On our honeymoon, my wife Ann and 
I went to Saint Anne de Beaupre in Quebec and we dedicated our marriage to Good Saint Anne.  We 
promised the Saint that all of our daughters would have Anne (or Ann) as part of their names.  My 
four daughters are named Kathleen ANN, Mary ANN, Theresa ANN and ANN Marie Bernadette.  
Finally, at the age of twelve, my mother-in-law was cured of her total blindness at the Shrine in 
Quebec which is recorded in the records of the Shrine. 

For our Archdiocese, Saint Anne is our patroness and protector of the City of Detroit.  The Church of 
Saint Anne is on Fort Street in Detroit in the shadow of the Ambassador Bridge to Canada.  The 
Church was dedicated on July 26th in the year 1701 by Antoine de La Mothe Cadillac, the founder of 
the City of Detroit, making it the second-oldest continuously operating Roman Catholic Church in 
the United States.  Pretty neat, eh? 

On March 1, 2020, right before the pandemic got into full gear 
(whew!), Pope Francis elevated the Church to a Minor Basilica.  So, 
what’s this Basilica business all about?  I was hoping you’d ask that.   

There are four Major Basilicas all located in or around Rome.  These 
are the highest ranked churches in the world.  One of these is Saint 
Peter’s in Rome.  The other three are Saint John Lateran, Saint Paul 
Outside the Wall and Saint Mary Major.  In addition to these, there are 
86 churches throughout the world that are designated as Minor 
Basilicas due to their historical and/or architectural importance for 
the liturgical and pastoral life of some place. In essence these basilicas 
are considered to be “the Pope’s Churches”.  Wow!! Saint Anne is one 
of only 86 such churches in the world.  Impressive!!! 

There will be a Mass at the Basilica on July 26th at 7 PM.  It’s usually 
celebrated by the Archbishop.  The Novena has been underway since 
last Sunday, with a different ethnic theme on each day.  Ann and I are 
planning to go to the Mass.  If you can, you should go.  Because it is a 
Basilica, you can count it as a pilgrimage.  Besides, there will be great 
food and fellowship! You won’t regret it! 

SAINT ANNE, PRAY FOR US 

God Is Good All the Time!   
All the Time God Is Good! 

 

Don’t forget, join us this Friday and every Friday at 3pm to pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet on 
ZOOM.  See the ad in our bulletin or on the parish website for details on how to join in.   

Hope to see you there! 

Find us on the web! 
 

PARISH WEBSITE: 
www.stmariagorettiparish.com 

 
 

PARISH FACEBOOK GROUP: 
www.facebook.com/groups/st.mariagoretti48125 



Norm Abramczyk 
Louise Ames 

Anna Axe 
Joyce Babosh 
Harry Bacalia 
Sue Bacalia 
Norma Bak 

Violet Barrette 
Bob Bellottie 
Jim Bellottie 

Vincent Bellottie 
Judy Bennett 

Sharon Bieniek 
Cynthia Blaha 
Marilyn Block 

Evelyn Boettger 
Aaron Boyless 

Thomas J. Brennan, Jr. 
Joan Buzo 

Jacob Cassar 

Michaeline Chwastek 
Richard Cline 

Zoe Cossin 
Betty Ann Crawford 
Sylvia Cyncewicz 

Tina Doney 
Pearl Dube 

Mary Durkacs 
Marsha Farmer 

Geraldine Filippi  
Cecil Fernandez 
Tina Fernandez 

Lisa Foster 
Rose Fraley 

Duane Glossa 
Roseann Gomez 

Bob & Lori Gonzales 
Gary Graham Jr 
Abigail Graves 

Jennifer Hanna Green 
Charlotte Gutierrez 

Eileen Halpin  
Annie Hapunowicz  

Tina Hovis 
Sue Jagodka 

Joanne Kacher 
Norman Kaleto 
Brenda Kaleto 

Phyllis Kinnell 
Chris Kovac 
John  Kovac 

Jenene Kozinski 
George Kramar 

Patrica Lacopelli 
Joseph Lasky 

Henry Lemmens 
Guadalupe Madrigal 

Phyllis Mareck 
Donald Martin 

Erin Martin 
Jane Mellnick 
Linda Molek 
Pat Mozdzen 

Suzanne Nicholas 
Gigi Novak 

Diane Owens 
John Palmer 

Mary Pellegrini 
Jimmy Piche 
Mary Pike 

Jeff Pingilley 
Jess Pingilley 

Linda Pingilley 
Robert Pingilley 
Sam Pingilley 

Wayne Pingilley 

Carol Regnier 
Whitney Regnier 

Noemia Reid 
Richard Roberts 
Laura Salazar 

Fred Sanscrainte 
Matt Sanscrainte 
Joann Sanscrainte 

Cathy Sarb 
Dennis Scanland 
Darlene Shannon 

Phil Shannon 
Rose Shannon 
Jaxon Shubik 

Margaret Smith 
Jimmy Stecki 

Gerald Stevens 
Sarah Taylor 

Jim Tokarczyk 
Laurie Trupp 

Michael Wheelock 
Eileen Winnie 

The Wirick Family 
Lucy Wisniewski 

Frank Wojcik 
Vickie Wrobel 
Stephen Zelle 

High School Reunions  

 

Holy Redeemer High School Class of 1971 
will gather for its 50th Class Reunion on 
Saturday, September 25, 2021. This casual event 
will take place at Warren Valley Golf Club & 
Banquets in Dearborn Heights at 6:30pm. For 
more information go to holyredeemer71.com or 
call 410.961.8033.  

 

 

Gabriel Richard High School Class of 1972 
is looking for contacts of classmates for our 50th 
class reunion. Our 50th reunion will be 
September 10, 2022. Our reunion will begin with 
mass at St. Vincent Pallotti at 4pm and reunion 
immediately following at Knights of Columbus 
Hall in Wyandotte. Please send contact 
information to gr72reunion@gmail.com. — Class 
of ‘72 reunion committee.  

Ladywood High School  


